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Welcome to the first newsletter of this new academic year.

Don’t forget to join our Facebook page, lots of photographs go on each week showing
what fun the children are having, Information and notices: Dollys Daycare Park Farm

We hope you like the new look of the outside areas? The children certainly have
enjoyed going out to play in the garden and some have been out for a walk to the
shop. However, some children are coming in without coats. Please make sure they
have the appropriate clothing for the time of year. Remember to pack shoes if they
are wearing boots to nursery.

I hope you are all enjoying Tapestry and seeing how settled your children are and
what fun they are having at the activities shown. Don’t forget you can add comments
too!

When your child arrives at nursery could you please tell the person greeting you if
your child’s lunch needs to be heated, as we have so many children it takes a
longtime to go through them to see which needs heating.

If your child will still be attending nursery, please inform Sandra what session’s you
would like.

Reminder
Can we remind you to cut grapes and
sausages lengthways as these are a choking
hazards.
No popcorn is to be given to under 4’s as
stated on the packet.
We continue to be a nut free nursery.
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